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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: June 17, 2024  
Re: Second Annual Houses of Worship Safety Symposium – Chico     

 

The Chico Police Department is hosting their second annual Faith-based Organization and Houses of 

Worship Safety Symposium in partnership with the Butte County Sheriff’s Department, the FBI, the 

Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency, and the Central California Intelligence Center.  The 

presentation will take place in Chico on August 12 from 9:00 AM–12:30 PM.   

Topics covered will include active assailant preparedness, de-escalation strategies, and non-profit security 

grant preparation.  The grant preparation presentation last year was excellent with detailed information 

about the application process.    

Please scan the attached QR code for registration information.  The location for the event will be provided 

once the application is completed.   

                                    


